
Jesus said, "Let the little children come to me, and do not hinder them, for the 
kingdom of heaven belongs to such as these." - Matthew 19:14

SUMMER — It is the hottest time of the year here in the 
Philippines. But it didn’t stop us from having our Sunday 
school under the shade of a Marang tree. You might 
wonder why. The nipa hut which served as our classroom 
was torn down as it is already dilapidated. The kids were 
awesome. They were attentive and participative in class 
despite of the hot weather. Please pray for these kids that 
the seed planted in their hearts will grow and bear much 
fruit. 

AWANA KIDS CLUB — We have 40 children attending 
every Saturday from Mountain View community. We teach 
God’s word and disciple them. We are providing snacks 
each meeting but we want to start a feeding program with 
this batch. If you would like to partner with us in feeding 
these kids, you can send your one-time gift or monthly 
donation and please indicate “KLEIN FEEDING” in the 
memo line. All donations are tax-deductible.

 The Father’s Children
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Jade teaching the kids about JESUS as our 
Passover Lamb. 

Precious souls and their smiles. 

Nick preached about being a risk taker for God. Then, 
we ministered and prayed over these precious souls.

During AWANA lesson time 



CHILDREN OF LIFE MINISTRY VEHICLE 

We thank you for all your giving towards this 
car project. We currently have $2,800 and we 
still need about $12,200 to buy a reliable mini-
van. A car of our own will really make a 
difference in terms of transportation to the 
community we are reaching out at least twice 
a week. Any amount you can donate towards 
this project is greatly appreciated. If you feel 
led to help please put “KLEIN VEHICLE” on 
your checks or online donations. Blessings! 

TRAVEL DOCUMENTS UPDATE 

Jade finally got her passport renewed. However, we did not fly to Cambodia. We felt from the Lord 
that it was not time for us to go. Meanwhile, I, Nick was able to get my visa extended for two months. 
We are applying for my spouse visa and complying for the needed requirements. Please pray for us 
for favor and quick approval as we submit our documents next month.

Prayer and Ministry Requests:

1. Prayer and Financial Monthly Support - $1,500
2. Vehicle - $12,200
3. Visa Renewal - $240
4. Monthly Support for the Feeding Program and AWANA Outreach- $800
5. Prayer for a Center for Boys
6. Prayer for salvation and transformation for the kids and their families in Mountain 

View Community

Mail: P.O.Box 34 Fort Mill, SC 29716 ; Phone: 803.548.9980       
Email: WOC.FortMill@gmail.com  

 Website: http://worldoutreachcommunity.org/ 

For inquiries and more details of God’s ministry here in Davao City, Philippines, you 
can contact us at kids4jesus1@me.com
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